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CHAPTER

COMMUNICATION



Each week, our
secretaries send out an
email to our members in
order to remind them of
any upcoming events or
important information.

Members are
encouraged to respond
to these emails should

they have any questions. 

ALD WEEKLY UPDATE



MONTHLY MEETINGS

Our monthly meetings are facilitated by our officers and serve to inform our
members of any upcoming events and important reminders for the month. Each

meeting, our members are also reminded of their requirements to remain an active
member. Because of our high member count, our monthly meetings are held on

zoom. 



Our social media chair works
very hard to keep our

instagram page updated and
an effective form of

communication with our
members. Our instagram

highlights event photos, event
reminders, chapter news, and

even fun giveaways our
members are able to

participate in!

SOCIAL MEDIA 



CHAPTER INDUCTION
On March 26, 2023 we held our Spring 2023

Induction and welcomed our members
through a zoom meeting due to the large

amount of new members!

Although we were not in person, we were
still able to celebrate our new members on

this great academic achievement and
welcome them to our chapter!



PICKUP WEEK
Although our

induction ceremony
was held on zoom, we

designated several
times throughout the

week for new
members to pick up

their certificates,
shirts, and more ALD

merch!



We are SO proud to continue doing great things at Baylor University. Not only did we
break our previous membership record with 1186 new members, but our membership
numbers have made Baylor ALD the Largest ALD chapter in the country! Sic' Em ALD!



Our former chapter advisor, Deborah Manzanares, received the distinguished honor of
being named Advisor of the year! We are so proud and so appreciative of your many

years of hard work to make Baylor ALD what it is today. Thank you! 



CHAPTER

INVOLVEMENT
AND

VISIBILITY 



Our members are required to earn 5
points per semester by attending at
least: 2 general meetings and any
combination of 3 other events. 
3 of the 5 points are earned by
attending any 3 of our scheduled
service, social, or academic events. 
Our officers work hard to create
opportunities for our members to earn
these points all while uplifting some
ALD core values of academia, service,
and social relationships. 

POINTS AND EVENTS



SOCIAL EVENTS!



TOTE BAG PAINTING!

Our members were
able to show us

their creative side
at our tote bag
painting event!



 GAME NIGHT!
ALD members had an opportunity to
take a break from studying and have
some fun bowling, playing pool, and
hanging out with fellow members in

the game room at the Baylor Student
Union Building! 



PUMPKIN PAINTING!

The month of October means pumpkin
painting! Members had fun painting
their pumpkins and enjoying some

delicious cookies!



SIP N PAINT!
Painting rocks with

encouraging messages
and pictures to leave
around campus! All
while enjoying some

delicious
refreshments! 



BAYLOR MARINA!

Our members had the opportunity to spend their afternoon at the Baylor Marina. Our
members kayaked, played sand volleyball, corn hole, and enjoyed the beautiful spring

weather! 



ACADEMIC EVENTS!



STUDY NIGHT WITH PIE!

As Thanksgiving break and final exams approached, we treated our members
to some delicious pie as they had some quiet time to do work and study!



LINKEDIN/RESUME BUILDING!

Kristen McKerrall, Career Success Professional at Baylor
University, shared her wisdom with our members about

LinkedIn and resumé building!



STUDY NIGHT WITH TACOS!

Academic success can't be achieved
without some fuel! Our members
were treated with some tacos at

study night as they headed into the
last week before spring break!



STUDY NIGHT WITH BOBA!

Another successful study night but this time with dumplings and boba tea! 



SERVICE EVENTS!



VALENTINE'S DAY CARD MAKING!

Each member had the opportunity to design and write 3 Valentine's Day cards for
residents of an assisted living home in the Waco community. We had a great turnout

and were able to spread some love and encouraging messages! 



DOG TOY MAKING!
Members brought old t-shirts back to

life by recycling them to make dog toys
for our local animal shelter! 



CANNED FOOD DRIVE!




During the month of March,
our chapter organized a

canned food drive to donate
to Caritas of Waco. Caritas

works with families and
individuals dealing with

poverty and food insecurity. 



EASTER EGG BASKET MAKING!
Our awesome members

donated materials to make
easter egg baskets and even
came together to make these
baskets with all the materials

donated! We were able to
donate 75 baskets to the

Advocacy Center in Waco,
Texas that works with crime
victims and their children!



FALL FESTIVAL! 
ALD members and officers had the opportunity to
volunteer at a Fall Family Fest for a local school in

Waco. 



CARE PACKAGE MAKING!

Our members put together Thanksgiving care packages for a local nursing home. Some
of the items in the packages included slippers, stuffed animals, and blankets!



STEPPIN' OUT!

Every semester, thousands of Baylor Students "step out" together with their
organizations across Waco to serve the community. Here are our awesome members

giving back to our neighbors who support Baylor in countless ways.



MORE FUN!



NATIONAL LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE!

Daniela and Varshini, two of our awesome officers, represented our chapter so well at
the annual ALD Leadership Conference. 



CHRISTMAS OFFICER BONDING!

Our officers were on the nice
list this year so they got to

meet Santa at the Waco Zoo
Lights event and had so much

fun enjoying the holiday
season! 



SPRING OFFICER BONDING!

Officers had a great time enjoying each
others company at Top Golf during their

spring officer bonding event!

Officers spent time with each other one last
time to have some fun axe throwing and

had dinner afterwards to honor our
graduating seniors!



BAYLOR ALD MERCH!

 ALD merch is one of our favorite things! Throughout the year, members have had the
opportunity to purchase new t-shirts and wear them proudly around campus!



BAYLOR HOMECOMING PARADE!

Our chapter president, Karen Hoang, represented ALD at our annual Baylor
Homecoming parade as part of the homecoming court, one of Baylor's oldest

traditions we all love! 



THANK YOU FOR TRAVELING
THROUGH THE SEMESTER

WITH BAYLOR ALD!


